Case 2:24-cv-01547-JFM Document 1-3 Filed 04/15/24 Page 1 of 3

EXHIBIT C
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From: Carlos Donato

To: Devon Guyer

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: 23-5758 UPDE Rossum Acknowledgement 8.7.23
Date: Monday, October 30, 2023 11:26:57 AM

Attachments: image.pn

From: McHugh, Jessica C <Jessica_McHugh@nps.gov> On Behalf Of IR1 FOIA, NPS
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 5:42 PM

To: Seth Sherman <seth@delawareriverkeeper.org>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: 23-5758 UPDE Rossum Acknowledgement 8.7.23

Mr. Sherman,
My apologies for the typo. The submission made to request electronic records did was for "northgate".

| have provided you with a screen of the term submitted for your assurance.

15b. Keywords:
Simple Example: Sample Case Name, State, Place, Key Phrase, Keyword

Complex Example: (("Sample Case Name" OR "Highly Relevant Key Phrase” OR (("General Key Phrase” OR "General-Keyword")
AND ("State” OR "Fiace” OR "Lastname®))) AND-NOT ("Key Phrase That Indicates An Email Should Clearly Be Excluded”))

"FIMFO" or "Kittatinny" or "Northgate"

A regional FOIA Office request was submitted to our National FOIA Office for approval last week and was elevated to
the Department level eERDMs team for action on the 8th. However, we have not yet received results.

As indicated in our correspondence, requests are processed in the order that they are received in accordance with
their track placement.
We will provide you materials as we are able to process them.

Jessica C. McHugh

Government Information Specialist
Interior Region 1, National Park Service
267-279-4905 (mobile)

From: Seth Sherman <seth@delawareriverkeeper.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 3:23 PM

To: IR1 FOIA, NPS<|R1_FOIA@nps.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 23-5758 UPDE Rossum Acknowledgement 8.7.23

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments,
or responding.

Hello,
Our team had two questions about this ongoing FOIA.

In the acknowledgement letter there appears to be a typo where it states “Norhtgate” instead of “Northgate” and we just
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wanted to make sure that would not be reflected in the official document search.

Second, there is an important community meeting concerning Camp FIMO on August 23rd, so we were curious if there is any
way that some of the documents could be deployed to us on a rolling basis so we can at least have a basic understanding of
the communications between NPS, Northgate, and The Town of Highland before that meeting.

Thank you for your time,

Seth Sherman
Fossil Fuel Infrastructure Fellow
Delaware Riverkeeper Network

From: McHugh, Jessica C <Jessica_McHugh@nps.gov> On Behalf Of IR1 FOIA, NPS
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 9:59 AM

To: Seth Sherman <seth@delawareriverkeeper.org>

Subject: 23-5758 UPDE Rossum Acknowledgement 8.7.23

Mr. Shermin,
Attached please find a letter acknowledging your request.

Should you have any issues accessing the attached file please contact me directly.

Jessica C. McHugh
Government Information Specialist

Interior Region 1, National Park Service
267-279-4905 (mobile)



